“l come that they may have life and have life to the full”
John: 10:10

Week Beginning - 14th july 2025

Foundation Stage Outdoor area
As you will have noticed, our foundation area has been

Next Week |

Monday |4th July
FS and KS | reward

revamped and is looking fantastic. This area had become assembly @ 9am
tired and worn and it's taken us a long time to have this Parents welcome
project completed. This week the children in foundation
have been able to use the area for the first time and we Monday 14th July
have been able to get out our new bikes and enjoy the Year 5 & 6 performance
e sunshine. @ 1.30pm
In the mornings, the staff in the foundation stage set up the outdoor area with Tuesday 15* July

activities to be used by the children. Please can we remind everyone that children

; . . . Year 4 Brass concert
must not come into this area before school and use the equipment. This area has

cost a lot of money and we are keen to make it last. Parents welcome
. Tuesday 15" July

Mad Science Key stage 2 reward

The team from Mad Science joined us this week to assembly @ 2.30pm

deliver a fantastic assembly to all the children in school.
~ The show was about the water cycle, where our tap

. & water comes from, the work United Utilities do to keep ~ Tuesday 15 July
our water clean, and how we can reduce the amount of Year 6 Disco
water we use every day

Parents welcome

4.30pm-6pm
Children must be
collected
Thursday 17" July
Year 6 leavers mass
and awards @ 9.30am
Year 6 Parents

Linking Project - Castleshaw

As part of our involvement in the school linking project, the
children in Year 3 spent the day at Castleshaw enjoying
outdoor adventure activities. The Sun was shining and the
children had a great time.

Welcome
§ Thursday 1 7% July
StoryFest Holy Rosary’s Got
: StoryFest is the theme for this years Oldham’s Talent
R Children’s Literature Festival and this week we had the School event
privilege of an illustrator visit as part of the celebration. . th
lllustrator Gillian Flint came to school and taught the Al LI
children some tricks of the trade. Year 6 Fancy Dress
Year 6 Parents
School Playground Welcome

Over the last few years, we have spent a lot of time and money developing the school playground for the children to
enjoy. This week, we have seen the addition of some planters and with the help of Wildbrook community allotment,
we will be filling these with flowers.

We also love that the children want to stay around on the school site at the end of the day and enjoy

September, any child remaining on the school site after 3:15 pm must be accompanied by an adult.
This is to alleviate any issues with children getting injured.
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